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GL.RPC.5032.38.2023.KZ Gliwice, June 12, 2023

Notice to Skippers no. 38/2023

Pursuant to Art. 14 sec. 1(4) of the Act of July 20, 2017 — Water Law (Journal of Laws of 2021, item 2233
as amended) and Art. 43 sec. 6 of the Act of December 21, 2000 on inland navigation (Journal of Laws 2020,
item 1863, as amended) The Regional Water Management Board in Gliwice informs that after the removal
of the failure of the upper gate of the south chamber of tabedy Lock, from 1:00 p.m. on June 12, 2023,
the south chamber of the tabedy lock at km 38+510 of the Gliwice Canal is opened to shipping.

For more information on shipping conditions, please contact from Monday to Friday from 8:00 a.m.
to 4:00 p.m., the Catchment Management Board in Gliwice (tel. 32 231 64 31) or consult the news published
on the website: gliwice.wody.gov.pl.

At the same time, we would like to inform you that Notice to Skippers no. 36/2023 of June 9, 2023
is no longer valid.
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